
 

 

 
Main Library, Kampar Campus Closing for Public Holiday  

(26 October 2022) 
 

Dear all, 

Please be informed that in observance of the Sultan of Perak’s Birthday, the 

Main Library (Kampar Campus) will be closed on 

 

Friday, 4 November 2022 

 

Normal library opening hours will resume on Saturday, 5 November 2022.  

The Mary KUOK Pick Hoo Library (Sungai Long Campus) will remain open as 

usual.  

 

Thank you. 

 

UTAR Library 


